
 

C 60 (2019-20)                                                                                                             Date: 27/09/2019 

 

To, 

 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 
Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

On the occasion of 150th birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi, 2nd October, 2019-Wednesday, 

the learners of SVM proudly present their performance on Mandovi beach.  

We request you to be at the beach at 4:00 p.m. with your friends and family in order to motivate 

our young learners. 

Hoping to see you all in large numbers.  

“Let’s be the change, Let’s BE MORE” 

Thank You, 

Team SVM 

 


